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October 2024

We hope everyone enjoyed our extended summer and now Autumn’s colors
Here are some important dates to remember:

ASSP Foundation Applications for financial grants to assist in studying for a safety
designation, or personal development in the area of safety start October 15,
2024, and must be submitted no later than February 15™. Go to
https://foundation.assp.org/ to apply.

Save November 21" at 5pm we will have an OSHA Update by Nick Donofrio,
Compliance Assistance Specialist for the Buffalo Area. If you heard Nick do an
update before, you know you will be in for an informative meeting. The meeting
will be held at the Painters & Allied Trades District Council 4 - 585 Aero Drive,
Cheektowaga, NY.

We are looking at having a discussion on Lithium battery safety with Jack Loewer
from DiVal Safety in December. We will let you know the date and location

We are working on other meeting topics but It’s not easy coming up with ideas for meetings
that serve the needs of our members. Please provide us with input; email suggestions to:
president.nfassp@gmail.com. It helps us serve you, the Chapter members!

Our Chapter can receive funds from our Regional ASSP for a student scholarship.
If anyone is interested in starting a scholarship committee let us know at
president.nfassp@gmail.com.

If you know of any group (facilities engineers, human resources, etc.) that may have safety
responsibilities, please invite them to a meeting where we have topics that would interest
them! ASSP is here to serve all people who have safety responsibilities.
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